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Ref no:    
From:   
Date:     
Subject:   

 

 

1. Please clarify if there has been a material change in the service level 
agreement/contract between STHK & Any Third Party since 1 January 2019, 
that prevents STHK from referring me to the John Radcliffe (Oxford) 
Occupational Health Service.  

2. If yes to (1) above, please clarify the date when such a material change 
came into existence. 

3. Please clarify (YES/NO) if STHK are refusing to action my request for 
referral to John Radcliffe Occupational Health Service (sent in writing to STHK 
on 24 April 2020), despite having full knowledge of my disability, 
complex/prolonged occupational health history, specialist occupational health 
needs and remote geographical base location in Hertfordshire.  

Response:   

The information you have requested is your personal data.  As such, 
under section 40(1), if information is the personal data of the person 
making the request, it is exempt from disclosure under the Freedom of 
Information Act. 

Requests for personal data should be made to: 

accessanddisclosure@sthk.nhs.uk 
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